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Requests for Information NP 2003 GRA

Q. Please provide details of any meetings the Company has had in reference to the
Voisey’s Bay Project for the provision of electrical services.

A. Newtfoundland Power has not had meetings with Voisey’s Bay representatives regarding
the provision of electrical services for the Voisey’s Bay Project. The Company has had
some informal conversations with Voisey’s Bay representatives with respect to the
proposed pilot plant at Argentia. Initial indications are that the pilot plant’s electrical
demand will not require a transmission line extension, and that an extension to the site

from an existing distribution feeder in the area will be sufficient to supply the anticipated
load.
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